

## OUR SUPPORT TO THE CAMPAIGN TO SAVE OUR PEOPLE FROM THE CLUTCHES OF THE CORONA VIRUS INFECTION

Dear all,

As a caring Municipality, and over and above all of our current efforts to protect our employees and community members from being infected by the Corona Virus, which include but not limited to us providing the necessary PPE, following set COVID-19 related protocols, educating our employees and community members in relation to COVID-19 regulations, our COVID-19 Response Team assisting with funerals and many more, we would like to throw our weight behind a campaign that is circulating currently on social media platforms.

In line with that campaign, we are also appealing to our communities to voluntarily Lockdown for the next few weekends.

This will assist in some way to reduce the number of people being affected by COVID-19.

It is true that not all of us can do this but let us all try.

Do all shopping today, Friday and start the Lockdown later tonight at 8 pm until Monday morning.

We can do it!

Let us save our nation.

Weekend lockdown is working in some parts of the country.

DIBERE MAPOSA

A'CTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER